
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning  22nd May 2023
Monday 22nd
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• R6 Visit to Museum of Scotland
• School Data Discussion– Miss Hurst
• Friends of Lawmuir – PTA Meeting 2pm
• Mrs Dobbie CST in school
• Moving On Transition Project (pm) – Bellshill Academy
• Miss Law out of school

Tuesday 23rd
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• SPARKS Sessions in school
• Finance Meeting – Miss Hurst
• Forrest School Sessions (am) – Miss Harper
• Cluster Meeting – Miss Hurst
• School Show After School Club

Wednesday 24th
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Bellshill Academy Transition Visit P7s transferring – All Day
• New P1 Visit  – 9.15am – 10.15am
• Rugby Sessions – P7 & R9
• Rugby After School Club
• Staff Meeting 3.15pm – 4.15pm

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Thursday 25th
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Sports Day – All Day (See separate letter)
• Bellshill Academy Transition Visit P7s transferring – All Day
• French 2nd Level Live Lesson from Bellshill Academy

Friday 26th
• Bank Holiday Weekend – School Closed

Monday 29th
• Bank Holiday Weekend – School Closed



Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Bank Holiday Weekend – Fri 26th – Mon 29th May
School closes on Thursday at 3pm for the holiday weekend.

Reminder - New P1 Transition Dates
Wednesday May 24th 9.15am – 10.15am – New P1 Visit
It’s the final visit for our new P1s on Wednesday to Lawmuir PS. Parents/carers are invited 
to drop pupils off for a visit.

Cost of Living Survey
As part of the Tackling Poverty campaign, can you please share the online survey with 
parent/carers across your school community.
We want to know how the cost of living crisis is affecting North Lanarkshire Residents. To 
give us your feedback please complete our short online survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NLCCOL
Responses are confidential and the results will help us put in place vital help and support.
For more information please contact the Tackling Poverty team on 01698 332551

Proposal to change school holiday’s - Consultation
In response to suggestions from parents and carers that the current seven weeks for school 
summer holidays is too long, some councils in Scotland have shortened their summer 
holidays to six weeks and made other breaks longer. An online consultation is now live and 
we would like to hear the views of parent/carers, staff and other stakeholders.
CLICK HERE for more details and to complete the online consultation.

NLC Summer Sports Camps
Now available to book. Please click on 
the link here for more information

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NLCCOL
https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/your-community/working-communities/consultations/live-consultations/proposal-change-school-holidays
https://www.activenl.co.uk/summer-camps

